
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 The 5th Annual Accelerated Reader Kickball Tournament 

and Ice Cream Social will take place on Thursday, May 17, 

2018.  This is an all-day event for our 2nd-5th Grade classes.  

Weather permitting, the tournament will be held outside.  Please 

have your children dress in comfortable clothing and tennis 

shoes.  Students may bring water bottles, if they choose.   

 

Several volunteers are needed for this event.  If you are able 

to help, please email Laura Alexander at 

lalexander768@yahoo.com. 

 

Thank you, 

Accelerated Reader Committee 

 
 

 


